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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

May 28, 2021 

 

Joan Lindstrom 

o/b/o Christina Ramirez 

6141 150th Street N 

Hugo, MN 55038 

 

VIA MAIL & EMAIL:  

pandoras76er@gmail.com 

 

 

  

Re:  Appeal for Property at 854 Euclid Street 

 

Dear Ms. Ramirez: 

 

This is to confirm that on May 25, 2021 at the Legislative Hearing, Legislative Hearing Officer 

Marcia Moermond recommended laying the matter over to Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, 

June 8, 2021 between 2:30 and 4:00 p.m. for further discussion.  By close of business on June 

4, 2021 you must submit a detailed work plan outlining your plans for cleaning out the 

property. This should include specific dates, times, and goals for cleaning/repairing the 

property.  

 

That work plan can be emailed to me at Joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us, dropped off in our office 

at 310 City Hall Monday through Friday between 9 am and 3 pm, or you may mail it to the 

address on the top of this letterhead as long as it is received prior to your hearing. We will 

assume this hearing will be in person again at 310 City Hall unless we hear differently and you’d 

like to conduct the hearing via phone. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8515. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 

 

 

c: Vacant Building Staff 

 Paula Seeley – Department of Safety & Inspections, Code Enforcement Supervisor 
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 Dennis Lee Burks c/o The Emeralds 420 Marshall Avenue, St. Paul, MN 55102 (via 

                        mail) 

 


